
Biden Administration Announces $130 Million in New Infrastructure Projects 
 
This week, the Department of Transportation’s Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) announced 
$130.5 million in federal grants for seven projects under FHWA’s Nationally Significant Federal Lands 
and Tribal Transportation Projects Program. The grants recognize transportation projects of national 
significance that serve Federal and Tribal lands. More information about the projects can be found here.  
 
 
 

https://www.transportation.gov/briefing-room/biden-harris-administration-announces-130-million-seven-transportation-projects

